
Below is a sample message to a fuel oil customer that has not had a tank inspected.


Vermont’s Aboveground Storage Tank (AST) regulations require heating oil and kerosene tanks to be inspected by a certified tank inspector at least once every three years. All tanks must be inspected by August 15, 2020 or they will be ineligible for a delivery of heating fuel. 

According to our records, your tank has not been inspected. Please contact our office to schedule an inspection. If you have had your tank inspected in the past three years, please send a copy of your Vermont Aboveground Storage Tank (AST) Inspection Checklist to our office.

Go to vermontfuel.com to learn more about Vermont’s AST regulations and resources to help pay for a new tank.

Thank you.


